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1. Revised Drainage and Grading Plan
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f COMMENTS:

Mr. Bradley Bingham
Hydrology Division
City of Albuquerque

RE: UROLOGY NETWORK OF NM - DG REVISIONS

Brad,

This is a resubmittal for the Urology Network of NM (previously approved on June 18, 2004).
Proposed changes to the DG plan address revisions to the Architectural site plan, Overall drainage
concepts and flowpaths remain as originally proposed.

Please don't hesitate to call with any questions or comments.

Thanks

Bryan




